Brimfield Historical Commission
Meeting Notes:  5/6/21
Present:  Mark Conners, Bob Corry, Adrienne Bachand (remote), Mike DeFalco (remote), John Curtis, Susan Overbey, and Sue DeBruin

I.  Brimfield Book:  
Discussed how Mike has been doing a phenomenal job and how we can best support him at this point when putting it all together is the hardest part.   Discussed finding someone to help with Mike’s approval, even though he enjoys doing this.  Suggested a local author with experience in publishing and Bob offered to contact him.  The book is approximately one month from being complete.  Work on the cover is needed, in addition to selecting pictures.  

II.  Gazebo:  
Mark reported we are waiting for funding and chances have improved with a better indication by early June.  The members of the Selectboard have decided we should be the ones to put it out to bid.  Need to meet with Kloter Farms as plans need to be certified by an engineer (re: structure handling the snow load), and regarding bid information. We will need to ultimately coordinate the timing of the gazebo placement with the Selectboard’s town common improvements.  

III.  New Business:
a. Bob reported that he spoke with Bob Datz about continuing the living history interviews with people who were home and were direct witnesses to the tornado.  
b. Bob suggested another field study with Don Duffy to look at evidence of the Bay Path coming through Brimfield.  

Motion to adjourn meeting at 7:39 pm was made by Bob with a second by Susan.     


